
ramparts 

June 7, 1968 

Dear Mr, Weissberg, 

Mr. Bensky has asked me to send you this latest issue of 
Ramparts. containing William Turner's article on the Kennedy 
and King assassinations. The article points to some striking 
similarities in both the details and the handling of the two 
cases and reiterates the call for the formation of a citizens' 
investigative committee. 

The events of the last few days have underscored the need 
for such a committee. Mr. Bensky will be in touch with you 
very soon with more information on the commission. 
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